
We hope that you have had a great summer holiday and we are 

looking forward to welcoming you back to school. As you know, we 

are having a lot of work done to our school roof and this has 

changed the way our school looks. We thought it might be helpful if 

we showed you some pictures of where you need to go to find your 

classroom before the beginning of term.  

We hope that you are as excited about coming back as we are to 

have you! 



When you return to school in September, you can come onto the 

school grounds either by the Chimneys gate or the Lockholt Close 

gate. Mr Lund and Mrs Bailey will be there to say ‘Hello!’. 

 

 

 

 



We will be using the paths to walk down to school and back up 

again as we don’t have to have our one way system in place       

anymore.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please watch out for 

cars  

 



From these gates, you will walk down to the big, green playground 

gates with your grown ups. You will say goodbye to your adults at 

these gates. Miss Talbot and Mrs McGibney will be there to greet 

you. Older children may want to say goodbye to their adults at the 

Lockholt or Chimneys gate and walk down the path.  

Mrs McGibney Miss Talbot 



Year 2 and Year 3 will walk through the playground, up past the 

hoardings to their classroom and through the corridor door. Miss 

Mason will be there to greet you as well as lots of other adults 

that you know. They will show 

you where to go.  

 



Year 4, 5 and 6 will walk through the playground and round to your 

classroom doors. Mrs Stein or Mrs Partridge will be there to help 

you find your way.   

 

Mrs Partridge Mrs Stein 



Playtimes and lunchtimes are back 

to normal! You will be having 

playtime with other year groups 

as well as your own on the 

playground or the field. 

 

Lunchtimes are also as they used 

to be. Year 2 and 3 will have 

their lunch in the hall at 12pm. 

Year 4, 5 and 6 will 

have their lunch in the 

hall at 12.30pm.  



When we come back to school we don’t have to stay in our bubbles 

any more and we can share our toys and equipment but, we do still 

have some things to remember: 

We will be washing and sanitising 

our hands regularly.  

If we need to sneeze or cough we 

must catch this in a tissue and put it 

into a bin. 



At home time, your adults will wait for you on the playground and 

your teachers will take you out to them from your classrooms. You 

will go home through that playground gate and then the Lockholt or 

Chimneys gates.  

 

 

 

 

 

Again, Remember to use the paths as there might be cars on the 

roads!  


